
Ash Dieback 

Landowners need 

to act now



Ash Dieback is 
expected to lead to 

the death of most 
ash trees in Britain 

over the next 5 – 15 
years. 

It is already 
affecting trees in 

Wiltshire



Ash dieback is a 
serious public safety 

issue.

Landowners are 
responsible for dealing 

with it on their land.

All landowners need to 
identify ash trees 

growing alongside the 
highway, public 

rights of way and in 
public spaces 

showing signs of this 
disease and take 

action.



Ash dieback video



Useful sources of information about ash dieback:

Forestry Commission blog 

www.forestrycommission.blog.gov.ukwww.trees.org.uk 

www.forestresearch.gov.uk

www.woodlandtrust.org.ukwww.treecouncil.org.uk 
www.wiltshire.gov.uk/re

creation-trees-forests 


